
Minutes of the QCGC General Meeting of September 6. 2023

 Vice President Byron Bissell called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m.

 A brief business meeting followed. Board members in attendance were 
Byron Bissell, Norma Schellberg, Margie Barber, Mary-Lynn Dubray, Bobbi
Gordon, Mark Hester, and Janice Messer.

 Absent: John Gelber, Judie Fry, and Dick Sussman

 There were no changes to the Minutes from the prior General Meeting on 
May 3, 2023.

 Treasurer Margie Barber gave the Treasurer’s Report as of August 31, 2023. 
Net Revenues year to date are $658.00. The reconciled bank balance as of 
August 31, 2023 is $1,500.18. The Treasurer’s Report was approved as read.

 Margie reported that according to her membership list as of August 31, 2023
the Club currently has 71 members.

 Program Chair Janice Messer announced that in lieu of our General Meeting 
in October we will have a “Meet and Greet” party on October 9th in the 
Clubhouse open to all members and their spouses/partners. The November 
1st  meeting speaker will be Becky McCreary. Her topic will be “How to 
Write Your Story”.

 Social Events Chair Bobbi Gordon reminded members she has tickets for 
sale for the “Meet and Greet”. There will be a cash bar available. Member 
tickets will be $10.00 and $22.00 for member’s spouses/partners. 

 The business meeting was adjourned at 10:15 a.m.

The topic for this meeting was “Show & Tell”.  All  members in attendance were 
invited to share their personal genealogy stories. 


